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September 21, 2017 

 

The new school year has brought back the joyful sounds of our school children in our 

cafeterias. All cook have been working diligently on preparing nutritious meals 

effortlessly.  

We have brought back our breakfast in the classroom.  

We started the After School Snack Program. 

We are serving Fresh Fruit and Vegetables as snacks for the end of the day snack in the 

elementary. 

The back pack program with be up and running providing food and snack during non-

school hours. 

We have hired a KW Bergan Assistant cook. 

We also hired a Flex Position that will work part time in various kitchens. 

The Copy Center has been busy putting together packets, pamphlets, manuals, and 

numerous other copying jobs throughout the district. For new and returning staff,  

Brandon Sure Chief, Site Supervisor, has collaborate with the kitchen staff in means of 

making sure our students get healthy nutritional meals which include following recipes 

properly, quality and quantity control. Food and Safety measures and day to day 

operations. 

Hillary Gilham, Child Nutrition Secretary, is working endlessly on fulfilling all need in 

the office as well as needs from the warehouse. Updating all files for the 2017/2018 

school year.  

  

  

  



 

 


